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We gather on Gunaikurnai Country. We pay our respects to their Elders; past, present and emerging.    
We also acknowledge the ongoing living culture and connection to Country of all First Peoples.    
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of date 



 

Dear Families and Friends, 

This week our year three to six students were given the opportunity to test their numeracy problem solving 
skills in the Australian Mathematics Competition. We had around forty-five students volunteer for the 
competition including a couple of year five students who were on camp. I’d like to congratulate these    
students for ‘having a go’ at a very worthwhile challenge. We look forward to seeing the results later this 
term.  
 
Our year five cohort had great weather for their camp at Ballarat and were able to explore Sovereign Hill 
unencumbered over the three days. By all account, they had a memorable experience and all returned with 
a few momentos to remind them of the experience. Thank you to the staff who volunteer to attend these 
camps, keeping the students safe, happy and focussed. 
 
Thank you to all families for making alternative arrangements for your child/ren this Thursday and Friday, 
allowing us to conduct professional learning sessions with our staff. Over the course of the two days, we 
will conduct learning in the areas of literacy, numeracy and religious education. These two days provide an 
opportunity for all staff to hear the same message, for us to workshop together and to refine our practice.   
 

 

 

 

 

Next week, fifty of our athletes will travel to Howitt Park in Bairnsdale to compete in the District        

Athletics Carnival. St Brendan’s staff are facilitating the event, and we look forward to assistance from 

students from Nagle College. Please let the office know if you are able to assist on the day. 

Please join us at our Mary MacKillop prayer in the church on Monday, 11 August and for our Friday, 15 

August assembly in the hall. We always value your support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Matthew Hamer  

School Refusal: https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/school-refusal 

Though many children will refuse to go to school at some stage in their lives, school refusal is very 
different to truancy. It is a more serious condition than separation anxiety and often stems from a 
child’s anxiety about school. They may be worried about their schoolwork, interacting with other kids, 
dealing with teachers, playing sports or being away from family. School refusal is a behaviour that can 
also be accompanied by sadness or depression, physical symptoms and social isolation. This condition 
is equally common amongst boys and girls, from all socioeconomic groups and across both primary 
and secondary levels.  

“School refusal is a complex issue as there’s rarely a 
single cause. It may be linked to  separation anxiety, 
worries about leaving home, a phobia, depression, 
social problems or learning difficulties. It can start 
gradually or happen suddenly.” 

Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 

https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/school-refusal


  Up Coming Events 

 AUGUST Term 3 

Week 3 Thursday 7th   Curriculum Days - Student Free Days 
3.30pm Confirmation Parent/Child Workshop 

 Friday 8th Curriculum Days - Student Free Days 

Week 4 Monday 11th 9.10am Whole School Prayer: Mary Mackillop 

 Thursday 14th Eastern District Athletics 
3.30pm Confirmation Parent/Child Workshop 

 Friday 15th 9.10am Year 3 & 3/4 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Year 5 Blue 

Week 5 Tuesday 19th 9.10am Year 2 Prayer 

 Friday 22nd Book Week Parade - Please note change of date 
9.10am Reconciliation for Candidates 
6.00pm Confirmation 

Week 6 Monday 25th Inform & Empower: Year 1 
11.30am VIC SPELL @ Paynesville PS 

 Tuesday 26th 9.10am Year 1 Prayer 

 Friday 29th 9.10am Year 5 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Foundation 

 SEPTEMBER  

Week 7 Tuesday 2nd Father’s Day Stall 

 Wednesday 3rd Father’s Day Stall 

 Friday 5th 8.00am Father’s Day Breakfast 
9.10 Whole School Mass: Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee  













In this edition of SchoolTV - SIBLING RELATIONSHIPS 

Sibling relationships are often a child's first and longest-lasting social connection. 
These bonds can offer companionship, support and opportunities to develop           
important life skills such as empathy, negotiation and conflict resolution. However, 
like all close relationships, sibling dynamics can be complex. Differences in              
temperament, age, needs and parental attention can all contribute to tension or     
rivalry. It's not uncommon for children to compete for attention, especially during 
times of change or stress. 

As a parent or caregiver, your role in shaping the tone of sibling relationships is vital. 
Creating a home environment that celebrates each child's unique strengths and 
avoids direct comparisons helps reduce rivalry and fosters mutual respect. 

By listening without judgement, 
teaching emotional regulation, and 
supporting each child's individuality, 
you can create a family culture where 
siblings feel secure and valued. This 
edition of SchoolTV offers insights to 
support young people in developing 
positive, lasting sibling bonds that 
can remain strong well into         
adulthood. 

We hope you take time to reflect on 
the information offered in this edition of SchoolTV and we always welcome your  
feedback. If you have any concerns about your child, please contact the school   
counsellor for further information or seek medical or professional help. 

Here is the link to the Sibling Relationships edition of SchoolTV 
https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/sibling-relationships-au 

https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/newsletter/sibling-relationships-au


 

The Raising Healthy Minds app is a free, personalised, pocket resource to help parents and    
carers raise confident, resilient children. Co-designed with parents and experts and funded by the 
Australian Government, Raising Healthy Minds aims to support children’s social and emotional 
wellbeing with evidence-based information.   
  
You’ll find information on topics like dealing with worries and making friends, as well as ideas for 
day-to-day life, like creating family routines, looking after yourself as a parent, and building strong 
relationships.   
  
The app offers a mix of quick-read articles, videos and animations aimed at parents and carers of 
children aged 0-12 years. You can tailor information to the age of your child and opt-in to receive 
helpful tips.   
  
Raising Healthy Minds provides simple-to-use information at your fingertips with clear actions you 
can start today.   
  
Download from Google Play or the App Store or go to raisingchildren.net.au/rhm to learn more 

and raise a healthy mind     

http://www.raisingchildren.net.au/rhm


St Brendan’s Op Shop has   
second hand school uniform  
available.  
St Brendan’s School uniform 
available $3.00 per item      
unless  otherwise marked.  
Open 10am-3pm  Tuesday,     
Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

When picking up and dropping off your child we ask all 
parents to observe the following procedures at St 
Brendan's CPS. 
 
Collecting Students from School Grounds – Child 
Safety As you would understand, child safety is the 
number one priority for schools. As circumstances 
evolve, we want to ensure we have the best possible 
practice in place. Please note the following                
requirements for collecting students at the end of the 
day. 
 
Collecting from the church gate –  
Students in years Foundation, One and Two will remain 
with their class teacher at the end of the day just      
outside their classroom. The church gates will be open 
at 3.15pm, at which time parents are required to enter 
the school grounds to collect their children from the 
class teachers. This action is in place to avoid           
situations where students leave the school grounds 
and run into the church gate car park area without an 
adult being present. 
  
Please use the appropriate car park entry and exit. 
Please do not drive across the footpath to enter or exit 
the car park. We have students and other pedestrians 
using the footpath.  
 
Collecting from the administration office 
Please enter the gates and collect your child from the 
junior classroom area or your child from years Three to 
Six may meet you just inside the gates. Students are 
not to leave the grounds and cross the car park area 
without an adult walking with them. 
If dropping students off in the morning, you must also 
walk them into school. Please do not use the disabled 
parking bay without permission to do so. 
 
Collecting from car line 
Typically, St Brendan’s staff are there to organise     
students into cars at the end of the day. If you wish to 
park and collect your child, please use the crosswalk 
and an adult must walk with their child/ren. Drop off at 
the beginning of the day should take place at the bus 
stop area. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

Principal 



Uniform Reminders 

 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than 

one small plain matching pair of studs or sleepers in the ear lobe - gold, silver or       

gemstone, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.               

Fashion jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   

 

HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length, 

must be tied back completely. This is to help restrict the spread of nits and 

lice and for student safety. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and 

clips must be blue, black or brown. 

It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or                 

inappropriate hair styles as deemed by the Principal.   



 Don’t forget Lunch Orders 

are available on a Friday. 

Order must be in Thursday. 

Many Yummy options       

including honey chicken: 

No Rice Paper Rolls 



 

A reminder that the car park at the front 
of the school and  

the church are NOT drop off zones.   
If you enter these car parks you MUST 

walk your children  
into the school.   

DROP OFF ZONE is via the Mary MacKillop 
Hall  carpark only.  

The Disabled Parking spaces are for      
people with permits only.       

Thank you. 


